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14 November 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

We are very proud of our Academy uniform. | am writing to express the significance of uniform rules,
which are very important to the Academy and the wider community.

The majority of students follow these rules at all times but recently there has been an increase in the
number of boys attending the academy with extreme hair styles, closely shaved heads and lined
patterns. The Uniform Rules state: No extreme haircuts, (including eyebrows). Haircut can be as
short as No 1 but only on sides. Must look smart. Hair is not to be dyed.

We have also had an increase in the number of girls arriving in leggings; these are not appropriate or
allowed. The uniform rules state that girls are allowed to wear academy regulation length
appropriate skirt or regulation grey trousers, held up by an appropriate belt.

If a student attends the Academy and is not complying with the correct Uniform Rules, a letter will
be sent home indicating the area of concern and the usual sanctions followed in school. When
students forget certain items, we may be able to loan them a replacement for the day.

We appreciate your continued support in ensuring that your child follows the Uniform Rules.

Yours sincerely

M

Alison Lusuardi

Headteacher
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